
Item 8.0 Lead-21
Presenter: Bill Ravlin
Background:

No brief was provided

Discussion:

The Lead-21 committee met in Chicago in March 2007. An evaluation study of the
program has been commissioned. There are 55 participants for the current and the
program needs 75 to be adequate.

Linda Martin will become Chair and a representative from Extension is to be named
Chair-Elect.

Action Requested: For information


